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2019 Election of Veterinarians to the Veterinary Council
Nominations for the 2019 Veterinary Council of New Zealand election closed on Monday 7 October 2019 at 5pm.
The following nominations were received for the three vacancies on the Council.

Bagheri, Sara
Davidson, Ben
Gebbie, Rachel

As the number of candidates did not exceed the number of vacancies, no election is required and Sara Bagheri,
Ben Davidson and Rachel Gebbie are declared elected unopposed to the Veterinary Council of New Zealand under
Regulation 17 of the Veterinarians (Elections) Regulations 2006.
Dated this 8th day of October 2019.
ANTHONY MORTON, Returning Officer – Veterinary Council of New Zealand.
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